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To: Peter McCallion, Clerk to Committee for Finance  

Date: 3rd June 2021 

Subject: Independent Fiscal Council for Northern Ireland. 

Dear Peter, 

At its meeting yesterday the Committee for Infrastructure considered your 

correspondence regarding an Independent Fiscal Council for Northern Ireland. The 

Committee agreed to write to you in respect of a possible role for an Independent Fiscal 

Council in multi-year budgeting; in conjunction with the Infrastructure Commission; and 

in formulating a more sustainable funding model for NI Water. 

I would be grateful for a response by 17 June 2021. 

Regards, 

Vincent Gribbin & Alison Ross 
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